
Cote, Alex - 

From: Lynn Rollins <lrollins1957@gmall.com> 

Sent: Saturday, February 3, 2024 2:46 PM 
To: SLG 
Subject: LD 2101 

[ 

This Iilessage originates from outside the Maine Lcgislatii|'c.
m 

l am writing to show my support of the Maine Legislation bill LD 2101. l feel strongly that th-e 
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municipalities need all tools available to be able to sanction development in the shoreland zones that 
don't meet code requirements. 

Thank you, 
Lynn Rollins 
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